
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 
O’Leary Asphalt has been contracted by the Association to 
perform pavement markings. 
Pavement Markings are scheduled from Monday October 16th 
to Wednesday October 18th, weather permitting. 
 
Please have your vehicles removed from the areas of work by 
7:00 AM or they will be towed, and you may be liable for the 
towing fees. You will be able to access these areas at the end 
of the day once the crews have completed the work, however 
they will need to be moved the following morning before 7:00 
AM. 
 
The Association, Abaris Realty, nor O’Leary Asphalt will be 
responsible for the negligence of individuals not adhering to this 
notice. 
 
Workers will remove the cones/ribbon when the areas are re-
opened. Under no circumstances should any individual remove 
these items for their own convenience. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this project. The 
work is necessary and will help improve the overall appearance 
and maintenance of the community. 
 

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR LIMITS OF WORK 
 



 


